
To: Committee, EC (SEN) 
Inquiry into the EPBC Amendment Bill 2013 [Provisions] 
 
 
I surely don't need to "submit" anything other than to point out the obvious: that the potential 
impact of CSG on our aquifers and water tables could be devastating. Government must be able 
to - rather, be required to - ensure that CSG exploration and exploitation are safe, and the 
decision must be based on thorough, credible, and independent research. 
 
Kind regards 
Name: Peter Wesley-Smith 
 


